
 

 

Tuesday, February 8th 
& Tuesday, March 15th 

4:00-7;30 

PrinciPal’s news: 

Hello Mighty Knight Families! 

As we move into the 2nd half of our school 
year, I want to remind everyone of how 
important it is for your child to be in school 
every day. We continue to focus on achieving 
our goal that 100% of our students will make 
at least one year’s growth. to do that, we 
need students here, so they don’t miss out on 
important Math and Reading lessons and small 
group activities. Additionally, soon 3rd-5th 
grade students will be taking the state 
assessment (SBAC) and teachers are working 
hard to provide students with the practice 
they will need to be successful on this 
assessment.  

A few other announcements: 

1. 4th and 5th grade students will be going 
to a special Rush game during the 
school day on February 10th. We will 
leave from the school by bus by 8:30am, 
so it is important that they are on time 
so they can attend.  

2. Please attend the Virtual Family night 
on February 17th from 5:00-6:30 pm. 
Participation prizes will be given out 
the next school day and ALL current 
Knollwood students who attend will 
get to pick out a free book which will 
also be handed out on the next school 
day. We look forward to a huge 
turnout!  

I hope everyone has a wonderful February! 
Please don’t hesitate to call me with anything 
you might need!  It makes me proud and excited 
every day to be the principal of Knollwood!  

Mrs. Henry  

 

Butter braid Fundraiser: 

Flyers go out on Monday, February 14th 




